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TO: The Faculty of the College of Engineering 
 
FROM: The Faculty of the School of Mechanical Engineering 
 
RE: MSPE 41700 Motorsports Practicum III  
 
The Faculty of the School of Mechanical Engineering has approved the following change.  This action is now 
submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a recommendation for approval. 
From: 
Title: 
MSPE 41700 Motorsports Practicum III 
 
To: 
Title: 
MSPE 41700 Motorsports Practicum II 
 
Reason:  In the pre-2018 plan of study MSPE 41700 was the third class in the practicum sequence of classes.  
The ABET audit of the MSPE program in 2016 required a plan of study update which eliminated the first class 
in the sequence.  Therefore, this is a clerical update to reflect the sequence of practicum classes utilized in the 
2018 plan of study and the 2024 plan of study.   
 
 

     1/15/2025 
_______________________________________________ 
Christopher E Finch, Professor of Practice and Site Director Motorsports Engineering     
School of Mechanical Engineering 

 


